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August 7, 2016 

     

 

 

Craig Deuth 

659 Manomin Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN  55107 

craig@deuthpropertymanagement.com 

 

Sent via e-mail 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 659 Manomin Avenue 

 

Mr. Deuth: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 2, 2016, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, 

recommended that the City Council deny your appeal, as no one appeared at the Legislative 

Hearing.   

 

If you would like to appeal further, please attend the City Council public hearing on Wednesday, 

August 17, 2016, in the Council Chambers, Suite 300 City Hall/Courthouse, 15 Kellogg 

Boulevard West, Saint Paul, MN  55102. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

c:   Diane Gavin 

 Lisa Martin 

 Paula Seeley 
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